
Brioche French toast with 
rhubarb jam, cornmeal 
streusel, bourbon whipped 
cream, maple syrup



Asparagus with over easy 
eggs, grits, shallot 
relish, seeded toast, 
grana moravia



Omelet with spinach, 
lion’s mane mushrooms, 
goat cheese, spring salad



Duroc breakfast sausage 
with poached eggs, 
fermented pepper sauce, 
house potatoes, arugula 
salad



Sourdough English muffin 
with mushrooms, 
caramelized onions, salsa 
verde, sunny-side up egg, 
house potatoes
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BIG PLATES

Fried egg and focaccia 
tartine with smoked pepper 
hollandaise, green onions



Shredded veggie club with 
beets, carrots, radish, 
arugula, ajo blanco, seeded 
sourdough, and chips



Egyptian spring onion 
crespelle with ricotta, 
salsa verde, fresh radish



Gem salad with bronze 
fennel, parsley, chives, 
pepitas, pickled green 
garlic, black raspberry vin



14





15 






13





13

SMALL PLATES

Brioche toast 

Duroc sausage 

Breakfast potatoes


4

9

8






EXTRAS

Buttermilk biscuits with 
apricot jam



Goat cheese fritters with 
blueberry jam



Braised leeks with pickled 
carrots, mushroom brodo, 
sunflower seeds



Local cheese plate with 
pickled vegetables, grilled 
brioche, orange marmalade, 
sunflower seed praline
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SNACKS

Something 
to nosh on


